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Request for agenda items: Mthatha PHSDSBC meeting 
 

The Public Health and Social Development Sectoral Bargaining Chamber (PHSDSBC) was supposed to 

meet on 6 February 2024, but the meeting was postponed because of the unavailability of parties at 

chamber. The PHSDSBC is looking at an alternative date to reschedule the meeting to. 

  

In terms of the PSA’s norms and standards, the PSA must submit at least two agenda items at each 

Bargaining Chamber/Forum meeting where the PSA is represented. Members will recall that in terms of 

the PSA Statute, branches and members must identify matters of mutual interest for negotiating purposes 

in the relevant bargaining forums. One of the PSA’s objectives is to protect the rights and promote the 

interests of members by representing them in all negotiations with their employers. For this reason, 

members are encouraged to submit agenda items for discussion at the mentioned forums. 

  

Members through their shopstewards or directly to the PSA are required to motivate the problem 

statement/ agenda and provide recommendations or way forward to the problem statement. Members are 

requested to submit the said agenda items to the Samkelo.mzuku@psa.co.za for Mthatha and 

Riaan.vosloo@psa.co.za for members in Gqeberha on or before 16 February 2024. 

  

Employees who wish to join the PSA can WhatsApp Zingisile Mgxaji on 082 880 8959 and Kenneth 

Qikani on 082 880 2936 or the PSA Provincial Office on (047) 501 2500.  

  

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: PUBLIC HEALTH AND SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT SECTORAL 

BARGAINING COUNCIL (PHSDSBC) - EASTERN CAPE 
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